

NEWSLETTER

Opening Hours

Mon, Tue, Thursday 9.45-330pm

Friday 9.45 – 11.30 sharp

Issue No. 13

March 2018

LIVE | LEARN | ENJOY

Amendments to 2nd Semester 2018 Classes

Mandarin class on Tuesdays

Time change to 10:00 to 12:00.

Yoga class on Tuesdays

Note: Pippa's Yoga class to change from Tuesday to Wednesday, from 12:00 to 1:15pm.

Tai Chi and Yoga classes on Thursdays

Annie Yang is away from 16th April and her two groups start again on the 24th May.

The Corner Library

Over the last two years a great little library has evolved with the assistance of Mary Keogh (Wisdoms for the Journey) and her husband John who not only donated but also put together the bookcase, a round coffee table and then added some charming touches to make the place inviting. Furnished with books it is a most pleasant place to visit here at 1 Jacksons Road. Yes, when you take a book from the shelves it becomes yours. Read it or share it or bring it back again, that is your choice. What could be better than that?

The Gardening Group has recommenced. Queries ph 8822 8376. The gardeners would like unwanted garden trowels or hand garden forks if you no longer need them. Bring them in to the front desk, so they can be repurposed.

Waiting List - Thanks

Thankyou everyone for your cooperation in respecting the need for your patience in waiting your turn while you are on the waiting list for one of the ever popular groups.

U3A Network Victoria is the overarching organization supporting all 107 U3As in Victoria. There are U3As in all states of Australia and in many countries around the world. The Victorian Network office is located centrally in Queen Street, Melbourne and is there to assist and keep us up to date with innovations, compliance and more. The AGM for Network was held this year on 21st March. We are also divided into regions ours being Region 10 Eastern Metro. Within these we have regular meetings and training. You as a member here are welcome to join in with this group too.

PLEASE NOTE:

NOTE: Last class out of the room that you are using for your group on the day please ensure that all heating/cooling is off, lights are switched off and the door closed. The building manager had to come out at a bit past midnight a couple of weeks ago because security notified him that lights were left on. He was not impressed. (\(\xi\)

Have a wonderful holiday and see you all back again for Term 2 starting on the 16th April 2018.





1 Jacksons Road, Mulgrave VIC 3150 Website: www.u3awheelershill.com PO Box 3394 Wheelers Hill VIC 3150 email: u3awheelershill@gmail.com

Telephone: 03 8822 8376